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08/01/2020  13:16:322019/5747/P OBJ Chales Healey I wish to strongly object to this new application for a change of use on the grounds that it will 

bring increased numbers of people into the area creating excessive noise.   An area which already has many 

food outlets for which we already suffer with late night deliveries,  rubbish collections and ventilation noise.  My 

children whose bedrooms overlook Neal St already struggle to get an undisturbed nights sleep as they are 

often woken by clients of existing outlets smoking laughing  taking phone calls.  This new application I notice 

includes an entertainment licence I am very concerned about amplified music vibrating through adjoining 

walls.  This is of special concern as my daughter has important exams this year.  I do not want her educational 

achievements stifled by poor sleep.  

Neal St is a highly residential area but a narrow street which amplifies the noise.

The rear of the property where new proposed kitchen will be located is adjacent to my properties front door 

vents will be expelling noise fumes smells etc.

If Camden grant this application it will be creating a  prescient and will be acting against its own local plan to 

protect the local residential amenity

08/01/2020  16:29:302019/5747/P COMMNT jacqueline 

HARVEY

I object as a resident due to the additional noise and disturbance to the area. 

Cafes and food shops have people loitering around the street which is already heavily polluted from pests, 

drugs and gangs. Can¿t get any rest at night as people leave the area drunk and aggressive. Cafes and 

restaurants add to infestation problems too!

08/01/2020  13:30:552019/5747/P PETITNOBJ

E

 Seven Dials Co-op I am writing on behalf of the Seven Dials Housing Co-Op and we have a our tenants at 62A Neal Street.

We are objecting against this restaurant because we have too may restaurants on that corner and end of Neal 

Street.

A restaurant will mean extractor fans which can be noisy and we already have problems with some of the 

businesses on that road. A drinks licence and entertainment will mean more noise created by people drunk 

leaving the premises which the residents in the are already have enough to deal with.

These restaurant attracts more ASB especially if there are tables outside as it brings more beggars and 

thieves to the area.

Residents have far too much too put up with at the moment with the premises on neal St already as we are 

delaying objecting to shops playing music, extractor fan noises and various other issues

08/01/2020  16:29:122019/5747/P COMMNT jacqueline 

HARVEY

I object as a resident due to the additional noise and disturbance to the area. 

Cafes and food shops have people loitering around the street which is already heavily polluted from pests, 

drugs and gangs. Can¿t get any rest at night as people leave the area drunk and aggressive. Cafes and 

restaurants add to infestation problems too!
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